
From the Auxiliary PresidentFrom the Aerie President

Hello Members,
	 What a great year it has been. I want to thank all 
members and Auxiliary members for your continued 
support, without your support we wouldn’t be. I want 
to thank all volunteers for all that you do; you bring it 
all together to make the Eagles a fun place to be. Also, 
I would like to thank all of our northern brothers and 
sisters for all their support during the time that they 
are here in town. I hope we make your stay here feel 
like a home away from home. Have a safe trip home, 
see you next year. St Patrick’s Day is here so spring 
is in the air. Come celebrate with us, food, music and 
good times. In April there will be nominations for 
new officers, so I hope you will get involved and run 
for an office. It would be nice to see new faces take 
a position and keep us going forward. I know it’s a 
thankless job, but if you believe in what the FOE is all 
about then it is self-rewarding because you believe in 
“People Helping People” as I know we all do that is 
why we are members.
Thank You,
Gary Copeman, Worthy President
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	 Well, we are in March & April, the year is going 
fast.
	 I would like to thank all the volunteers that 
have helped out in so many ways, we always need 
volunteers, we could use help on Friday &  Saturday 
mornings at 9am to help make salads, wash and wrap 
potatoes and set the dining room, if you are interested 
please show up at 9am and the ladies will assist you 
on what needs to be done, and again thank you.
	 Thank you to the Breakfast Crew, you all do a great 
job.  What a fantastic breakfast for $6.00.  Breakfast 
is the 1st & 3rd Sundays from 8:30am to 11:30am, so 
come on down for a great breakfast.
	 March will bring us St. Patrick’s Day on Tuesday, 
March 17th, come down and enjoy some green beer 
and Corned Beef & Cabbage.
	 April will bring us the Crazy Hat Day on Saturday, 
April 4th, so everyone come up with some great ideas 
for your crazy hat.
	 Back in January, we  had the Decade’s Theme, 
what an awesome turnout, thank you members and 
guests for coming out.
	 In February, we had the Valentine’s Dinner, another 
awesome turnout, sold out, again thank you members 
and guests for your support.
	 April will also bring Auxiliary Nominations on 
Thursday, April 23rd.  If you are interested in running 
for an office, see Sarah Baker, Chairperson of the 
Nominating Committee.  We could use some new 
faces with new ideas for the Auxiliary for the new 
fiscal year.
	 Our meetings are on the 2nd & 4th Thursdays at 
7pm, come support your Auxiliary and see what is 
happening.
	 To our northern Brothers & Sisters - I know you will 
be leaving in April or May, thank you for supporting 
our Aerie and all the functions that we do. We will see 
you in the fall.

Carol Weeks, PMP
Madam President



	 Well, this year is almost over, and it has been a 
good year. Ladies, keep up the good work in signing 
up new members - our numbers are growing.
	 If you haven’t renewed your membership yet this 
year, you must now re-enroll, fill out an application 
and pay the fee along with the dues for the year; you 
will have to be interviewed, but you will not have to 
be initiated again.
	 Remember that I am available if you have any 
questions, or if I can help you in any way, please call 
or stop by the Auxiliary office.
Thank you,
Mary Nilson, Auxiliary Secretary
(941-475-1921)

From the Auxiliary Secretary

From the Trustees

Does this apply to you ?
1.	 Do you throw your empty beer and soda cans on 

the lawn?
2.	 Do you empty your ash tray in the driveway or 

stamp out your butts there?
3.	 Do you pee on the bathroom floor?
4.	 Do you throw your paper towels on the floor? 
5.	 Do you leave your glasses/bottles on the table 

for others to pick up?
6.	 Do you ‘borrow’ silverware or salt/pepper 

shakers?
7.	 Do you damage Aerie property and not have the 

courtesy to admit it?
Sadly, all of the above applies to many of our members 
and guests. Please do your part in helping to maintain 
your Aerie property, so everyone can enjoy their visit.
Your Board of Trustees,
Tim, Dean, Jerry and Ed

From the Aerie Secretary

	 The good news is that we are having a good year 
and many activities.  The bad news is that if you didn’t 
renew your dues by Feb 15, 2015, you were dropped 
from the membership roster. The good news is that you 
can still be a member and re-enroll and support your 
Aerie.  The re-enroll fee is $40.00 and dues are $40.00. 
It is just that easy.  I will take care of everything for 
you.
	 We are replacing the bar stools, and you can purchase 
one for $160.00 and have your name placed on it too.  
Just see one of the Trustees.  This is your chance to 
contribute and support the Aerie.  There are only nine 
more stools.
	 Remember, we have dinners and free music every 
Tues, Friday and Saturday.  We have bar poker every 
Thursday and Sunday 2 pm to 4 pm, and we also started 
music Sunday from 4 pm to 7 pm.  We have a $5.00 
Lunch every day, too.  Come and enjoy the fun.
	 If I can be of any assistance to you, please contact 
me anytime.
Thanks,
Don Ricigliano, Aerie Secretary - Ph: (941) 460-6090

From The Florida State Dog Chain Club

“Woof, Woof”
	 Donations were from:  Irene & Bob Antilla, Ed 
& Sue Rosa (twice), Rodney Rippen, Kelly & Carol 
Weeks, Mike & Sherry Scofield (a big bunch), Paul 
& Sandy Moore, Wayne & Sue Neal and last but not 
least March Church & the American Legion Post 
#113.  Thank you to everyone for the tabs.  Keep them 
coming.  Don’t forget about the jar by the window 
“Pennies for Puppies”, please drop you change in 
there.  
Ray Banaszewski
“WOOF, WOOF”



250 Old Englewood Rd., Englewood, FL 34223
Aerie (941) 474-9802
Fax (941) 474-3410

Auxiliary (941) 475-1921
Aerie Secretary Phone/Fax (941) 460-6090

Aerie Hours
Sun: 10am-9pm

Mon: 10am-10pm
Tues: 10am-11pm 

Wed-Thur: 10am-10pm
Fri-Sat: 10am-12mid

Meetings
Aerie Mtgs:

1st & 3rd Thurs. at 7:00 p.m.
Aux. Mtgs:

2nd & 4th Thurs. at 7:00 p.m.

Meeting Schedule, Hours and Address

Aerie and Auxiliary Officers

AUXILIARY OFFICERS FOR 2014-2015 
Jr. Past President....................Sarah Baker
President.................................Carol Weeks 
Vice President........................Beverly Boyt
Chaplain.................................Kathryn Sanders 
Secretary................................Mary Nilson
Treasurer................................Marjean Poehnelt 
Conductor...............................“Edie” Dougherty
Inside Guard...........................Jamie Davis
Outside Guard........................Gwen Runstadler 
1-Year Trustee........................Anita Coleman
1-Year Trustee........................Sue Rosa
1-Year Trustee........................Linda Stearns
Auditor...................................Kathie Howell
Mother of the Year.................Linda Osterberg
Woman of the Year.................Kathryn Sanders
Sister of the Year....................Mary Nilson
Father of the Year...................Ray Banaszewski
Pop’s of the Year ...................Ron Osterberg

AERIE OFFICERS FOR 2014-2015
Jr. Past President ...................Don Cunningham
President ................................Gary Copeman
Vice President........................Ken Davis
Chaplain ................................Gregory Canchola
Secretary ...............................Don Ricigliano
Treasurer ...............................Vernon Stein
Conductor ..............................Jim Pollock
Inside Guard ..........................John Benoit
3-Year Trustee........................Dean Wright 
1-Year Trustee........................Tim Ceren
1-year Trustee.........................Ed Rosa
1-Year Trustee........................Jerry Phaneuf
1-Year Trustee .......................Clayton Hall
Auditor ..................................Rudy Anderson
Eagle of the Year....................Ron Osterberg 
Father of the Year...................Ed Rosa
Brother of the Year.................Dean Wright


